Iﬁl THE CITADEL

Attn: General Manager
Unifirst

7627 Southrail Road

North Charleston, SC 29420

Subject: Non-renewal of Award T21013-JM-06/30/2026

To Whom it May Concern:

The Citadel hereby provides notice that the college elects not to renew the contract per
the term (Term of Contract — Option to Renew) on solicitation IFB 210135SB. The

current term will expire on June 30, 2025. The college will publish a new solicitation
and your company is eligible to participate.

Re ectfully,

Jeff on
Procurement
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